
Dear Ms. Rudolph,

Thank  you for all you do to protect our democracy.  

As we go forward, it is important to support high voter turnout in MN by offering the 
opportunity to vote and still be safe from the COVID-19 virus.

Voting by mail seems the safest way to achieve broad voter turnout while keeping us 
safe from COVID-19.

The people in Greater MN who voted by mail in the past have used technology that 
guards against fraud.  Surely this technology could be available statewide.

Since this is a time-sensitive action, it seems reasonable to change the deadline for 
voting by mail to be "postmarked" by or before the election day.

Thank you for your work in getting this bill passed so that we all can vote in the coming 
election.

Sincerely,

Carol Quest
2016 Yorkshire Ave. #304
St. Paul, MN 55116
April 8, 2020
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